
From: Beason, Mark@Parks
To: Amy Cole (ACole@savingplaces.org)
Cc: Anthony Veerkamp (AVeerkamp@savingplaces.org); Beason, Mark@Parks
Subject: Merced River Plan
Date: Monday, April 07, 2014 11:00:08 AM

Hi Amy,
Sorry to miss your call last week.  I’m interested to hear what you think of the modified
language when you receive it.  I think Elexis would be the appropriate person to request that
from.  I’d be interested in a post-consultation debrief with the two of you sometime. 
Mark
 
Mark A. Beason
State Historian II, Review and Compliance
California Office of Historic Preservation
1725 23rd Street, Suite 100
Sacramento, CA 95816
(916) 445-7047 
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